
 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE                               
 
Public consultation notice 
Notice is given to citizens interested in the draft by-law titled  
 
By-law concerning the transfer for the purposes of establishing, maintaining and improving parks 
and playgrounds, and of preserving natural areas on city territory 
 
At its meeting of April 24, 2017 (session of April 25), city council adopted, by resolution CM17 0498, the 
draft by-law titled By-law concerning the transfer for the purposes of establishing, maintaining and 
improving parks and playgrounds, and of preserving natural areas on city territory. 
 
In accordance with article 125 of the Act respecting land use planning and development (CQLR, 
chapter A-19.1), a public information meeting will be held, presided by Mr. Richard Deschamps, chair of 
the Commission permanente sur le développement économique et urbain et l’habitation, designated by the 
mayor.  
 
Date:  Wednesday, May 24, 2017 
Time:   7 p.m.  
Place:  Room 202 
  Édifice Lucien-Saulnier 

155, rue Notre-Dame Est, 2nd floor 
  Métro Champ-de-Mars  www.stm.info 
 
During the meeting, Mr. Deschamps will explain the draft by-law and hear citizens and organization 
representatives who wish to express their opinion. Persons and organizations that wish to take part must 
register 30 minutes prior to the beginning of the meeting, or register in advance at the Service du greffe, 
(514) 872-3770. 
 
Accessibility  
Persons with reduced mobility may use the main entrance to the building. An elevator provides access to the 
second floor. 
 
Object of the draft by-law   
The draft by-law aims at establishing the payment of park fees in the case of redevelopment projects for 
residential purposes.  
  
There are no provisions in this draft by-law specific to a by-law that is subject to approval by way of 
referendum. 
 
The draft by-law is available for consultation at Accès Montréal offices, borough offices and the Service du 
greffe, as well as online at www.ville.montreal.qc.ca/commissions 
 
Information:   Service du greffe 
   Division des élections, du soutien aux commissions et de la réglementation 
   275, rue Notre-Dame Est, suite R-134 
   Montréal, QC  H2Y 1C6 
   Telephone: 514 872-3770   
 Fax: 514 872-5655  
   commissions@ville.montreal.qc.ca 
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